
 Peggy’s Place project 

Peggy’s Place acts as a safe haven for 

vulnerable women and their children who 

have transitioned through a refuge but are 

not quite ready for independent living.  

It has doubled the amount of transitional 

housing available in Brisbane. And also 

offers programs around work experience 

and qualifications providing people with 

greater financial security.  

The project was extensively supported by 

Government, suppliers, tradies and people 

who donated their time and expertise, 

including restoring and selling the old 

convent furniture and donating the sales 

proceeds.  

FutureSteps Support 

$100,000 (ex GST) was donated to this 

multi-million-dollar conversion to pay for 

the HVAC across the building which 

included over 76 rooms.  

Further Lendlease support 

❖ OHS advice and draft policies – to 

assist in the managing of risk in such a 

large undertaking. 

❖ Donation of baby equipment – 

through executives at Lendlease. 

❖ Connection to project partners – to 

provide much needed linen and beds. 

 

Outcomes & Impact 

33 rooms  

33 women & 45 children at full 

capacity 

$115,000 in-kind support  

Peggy’s Place opened in May 2023 and over the next 

12 months would build to full capacity.  

Residents include young mothers and their children, 

older women and their children, and single women. It 

aims to be highly inclusive supporting people from 

culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds, 

indigenous people, and people with disabilities.  

People stay anywhere from 3 to 12 months, providing 

the time and healing space needed for the trauma 

experienced and to build much needed skills.  

Last word from Peggy’s Place 

“Peggy’s Place would like to express our sincere 

appreciation to LendLease for being a great connection 

and donor.  Lendlease has also been able to provide us 

with some fantastic connections with other companies 

and organisations, who were able to support Peggy’s 

Place with donations for baby items and linen. Without 

the continued support of LendLease over the previous 

12 months, our service would not be at the standard 

to meet our trauma responsive frameworks.” - Vicki 

Cole, Business Manager. 

Support Peggy’s Place here . 

https://peggysplace.org.au/how-you-can-help

